
 
 

FRIDAY, APRIL 24, 2020 
 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 
 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT AND DECISION NOTICE TO APPROVE THE RIGHT-
OF-WAY (ROW) FOR THE PORTION OF THE TOURMALINE KING MINE ROAD TRAVERSING 

THE PALA INDIAN RESERVATION 
 

PALA BAND OF MISSION INDIANS 
SAN DIEGO COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the U.S. Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) Southern California Agency, has issued a 
Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and Decision Notice for the Tourmaline King Mine Road Right-of-
Way Project.   
 
Virtual copies of the FONSI and Decision Notice are available on the internet at two (2) sites including: 
 

1) https://www.palatribe.com and  
2) https://bianepatracker2doi.gov/ Project ID#:  37796 

 
For more information, please contact JoAnn Koda, Deputy Superintendent at (951) 276-6624 or Felix Kitto, 
Regional Environmental Scientist at (916) 978-6051.  

https://www.palatribe.com/
https://bianepatracker2doi.gov/

